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June 24, 2021 
 
RE: Missionary Dennis and Diana Hazelwood 
 
Dear Pastor, 

I am thrilled to introduce you to Dennis and Diana Hazelwood, and to recommend 
them to you as Missionaries to the Military. 

Dennis and Diana have been faithful members of our church for over 15 years.  During 
that time they have taught classes, worked in children’s and music programs, 
completed schooling at Indiana Baptist College and Dennis served our nation and our 
Savior on the battlefields of Iraq. 

Dennis was saved through a military ministry while stationed in Germany.  Their love 
for Jesus and others is evident.  These have led them to prepare for a ministry to reach 
soldiers with the gospel of Jesus Christ. 

I would ask that you consider allowing them to present their ministry to your 
congregation and prayerfully consider them for support. 

Thank you for your faithful service. 

 

God Bless, 

 
Pastor John D. Ray, D.D. 

 


